
NONVIOLENCE: 
The witness of Oscar 

Romero and the 
Nonviolence Initiative of 

the Catholic Church 

Tuesday 25 April 7pm – 9pm @ 
 Oxford Place Centre, Leeds LS1  3AX 

Bishop Kevin Dowling is co-chair of Pax Christi 
International and has a wealth of working for human 
rights and social justice, especially in Africa, where he is 
Bishop of Rustenberg in South Africa. Bishop Kevin has 
been at various Romero commemorations in El Salvador 
and supports the work of the Romero Trust. 

Pat Gaffney is general Secretary of Pax Christi UK. She is 
a member of the international working group that set up 
the Catholic Nonviolence Initiative and helped to 
facilitate the inaugural Rome conference in April 2016. 
She has spoken at innumerable conferences and is an 
outstanding contributor to peace work both here and 
internationally. 

Come and hear the positive Gospel-based messages coming out of this new 
initiative within the Catholic Church 


